
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

LPA/MIB 

 

January 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer/Pupil 

Leavers 2022 

 

I am writing to give you an update about the Leavers’ Hoodies and details about the Leavers’ Ball. 

 

The Leavers’ Hoodies have been ordered and we are currently waiting for them to be delivered to school 

(hopefully this should be by February half term). These will then be distributed to pupils as soon as we can. 

If your child has not ordered a hoodie yet and still wishes to do so then please contact the School Office.  

 

We have also planned a Year 11 group photograph for Wednesday 16th February. We are hoping by this time 

that Covid-19 restrictions will be updated so that the year group may gather in one place for this to then be 

able to happen.  

 

The Leavers’ Ball will hopefully take place on Friday 1st July 2022 at the Ramside Hall Hotel, Durham. 

I am optimistic that this event will happen but there is the possibility that it may be cancelled due to Covid-19 

restrictions which may be imposed at a national or local level and may be out of the school’s control. With 

this in mind I would urge you not to spend excessive amounts in preparation for this event. Whilst the venue 

will reimburse pupils the cost of their ticket in the event of cancellation neither they nor the Venerable Bede 

CE Academy will be liable for any additional costs incurred. Further details will be given in the summer term.  

 

If you do have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mrs Laura Pallas 

Head of Humanities 
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